
Fireworks Public Safety Recommendation 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

[Recipient's Address] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to provide recommendations regarding public safety measures for the upcoming 

fireworks display scheduled for [insert date of event]. As a concerned [role, e.g., community 

member, safety officer], it is imperative to ensure the safety and well-being of all participants 

and spectators. 

Recommended Safety Measures: 

• Designate a clear perimeter around the fireworks area to keep the public at a safe 

distance. 

• Ensure that all fireworks are handled by licensed professionals qualified in pyrotechnics. 

• Have fire extinguishing equipment readily available on-site, including buckets of water 

and fire extinguishers. 

• Provide clear signage indicating safety protocols and evacuation routes. 

• Notify local emergency services of the event to ensure rapid response if needed. 

• Implement a public announcement system to keep the audience informed throughout the 

event. 

By taking these proactive measures, we can help ensure a safe and enjoyable experience for 

everyone involved. Thank you for considering these recommendations. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[Your Contact Information] 


